Having trouble viewing or want to print this email? Click here.



## The Rev. Gilbert M. Watt, Rest In Peace

February 23, 2019

It is with great sadness and heavy hearts that we inform you that the Rev. Gilbert M. (Gib) Watt, 97, died Sunday, January 20, 2019.

A service celebrating Fr. Watt's life will be held Saturday, February 16 at 10:30 a.m. at St. Thomas Memorial Church, 378 Delaware Avenue, Oakmont, PA 15139, with the Rt. Rev. Dorsey McConnell, presiding. The Rev. Jeff Murph will be assisting.

Ordained by the Rt. Rev Austin Pardue in 1949, Watt served as Rector of St.

David's, Peters Township, from 1951 to 1984. He also served at Trinity, Patton
and St. Paul's, Monongahela. Watt most recently served as Associate Priest at St. Thomas, Oakmont.

In lieu of flowers, memorial contributions may be sent to St. Thomas Memorial Church.

Rest eternal grant him, O Lord, and let light perpetual shine upon Gilbert. May his soul, and the souls of all the departed, through the mercy of God, rest in peace.

